
From: Ellen Deveau <Emdeveau@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 10:26 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No northern pass  
  
Ellen Deveau 
1616 Cherry Valley road 
Bethlehem, NH 03574 
 
October 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please do not support the efforts to allow Northern Pass to come to the state of New Hampshire. It would be an absolute tragedy 
to have our landscapes ruined forever, with no gain to us at all. Here in the White Mountains, our scenery is essentially the 
livelihood of many who work here. Please do not take that away from us or allow this destruction to our beautiful state by 
supporting this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ellen Deveau 
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